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Nobody goes to Heaven alone! Today, we had the opportunity to visit Mother Moon’s current residence. 
Although we didn’t get to see her (again), we did get to see the achievements of Father and Mother 
Moon’s life. The dedication that Father and Mother Moon had poured for God was apparent, and many 
participants could feel God’s love directly just by being at their residence.  

After the tour, Mother Moon treated us to lunch. She reserved her restaurant and served us fancy Korean 
food. She wasn’t personally able to come, but we could feel how much she was thinking out us through 
this special treat!  

Later, we closed the evening with testimonies from our brothers and sisters about their experience at this 
workshop and an open mic to showcase everyone’s talent! It was an amazing experience to be able to 
share our final moments as a larger workshop with the people we love.  

Tomorrow, we will have to say good-bye to a few people as we fly back to Japan, but we keep our spirits 
high knowing that Mother Moon and our brothers and sisters here at this workshop love and care for us 
deeply. 


